
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orte (Italy), 16 October 2017 

To the Headmasters of : 

2nd Geniko Lykeio Aliveriou, Aliveri, Greece  

 RSG Wolfsbos Hoogeveen 

Euclides Enseñanza Andalusia 

 

Subject: Official Invitation for the first staff meeting of GEW-Generation European Web 

 

Dear Project Partners, 

by the present letter, I have the pleasure to invite you to the first Staff Meeting of the “GEW-

Generation European Web” Project, which was selected for funding in the Erasmus Plus KA2 - 

Strategic Partnership Program, project n. 2017-1-IT02-KA219-036828 

The event will take place in Orte (Italy) from 15th till 17th of November 2017 and will involve 3  

members of the Project Staff of each Partner Institute. 

In a short while we will contact you to inform you on what you need to prepare and bring with you 

to this Staff Meeting. 

 

Looking forward to meet you in Orte. 

 

Best regards. 

The Headmaster 

Dott.ssa Fiorella Crocoli 

 

 

http://2lyk-aliver.eyv.sch.gr/
http://www.studyingreece.edu.gr/
https://www.wolfsbos.nl/
http://www.colegioarboleda.es/


 

 


